ANNOUNCEMENTS & SPECIAL EVENTS

RECORE

Who's New at Whispering Winds



Hospitality Director: Activities Director: Maintenance Director:





Are you part of the Activity Committee? Welcome Committee? Or work in the Library? Winds would like to say, Thank You! Join us at 3:00 in the Activity Room for a celebration honoring those volunteers. Having issues with your feet? On April 19th Priority Footwear and Pedorthic Services will join us for a Diabetic Foot Care Presentation held in the Activity Room for all residents. A specialist will be joining you to cover solutions to any problems you might be having. Many residents have been receiving strange phone calls telling you that you have won a trip, owe them money or have a family member in need of your help. Don't listen to these phone calls! Lt. Joe DeLuca will be coming in on Wednesday, April 25th to discuss "Scam Prevention." Don't miss this presentation! Musical Performances this month by Old Time Jammin',

GETTING TO KNOW YOU Jeaninne was born in the summer of 1933 in St. Louis Missouri, where shortly after her family moved to Southern Illinois. She grew up with her one brother Charlie, "we were extremely close, best friends.' Her junior year in high

her life.

Dwayne was born 1931 in Kingsdown Kansas, "good

is still here with us at Whispering Winds. He was the only

Dwayne and Jeaninne met in high school; it was love

marriage they had their first daughter Cheryll, 2 years later April was born. The family lived in Ulysses Kansas until

child for his mother, but did have a few ½ siblings.

school the family picked

up again and moved to

Ulysses Kansas, this is where she met the love of

4th Tuesday of each month. Food Committee meeting meets in the Dining Room on the last Thursday of every month. Last but not least, Activity Committee Meeting in the Activity Room the last Friday of every month. If you haven't done so already, feel free to drop in and just listen...everyone at Whispering Winds has a voice that can be heard. I hope everyone here had a "Hoppy Easter!" Here is to another fun filled month! Charlene Vieaux, Activity Director

Crafts with Tammi



set sail on a new journey and an exciting new life in Bend

Oregon. Their oldest daughter Cheryll still resides

in Central Oregon with her family, April had adventured

south with hers. The girls began families of their own and

"Retired life hasn't officially begun for us, we try to

live a very active life still. I even did a few agriculture

surveys for the farmers not that long ago; I also believe

the farmers and ranchers are the salt of the earth." You

can pretty much guarantee seeing one of them coming or

going, down the hall way or out the front door, especially

great grandchildren.

with their dog, Miss. Alley.

Mens Outing

and are enjoying the longer days.

Bend Police De

have blessed the Wagner's with a few grandchildren and When I asked Jeaninne how retired life was she said,

April 2018

541-312-9690

luck finding that on a map." When Dwayne was born he only weighed 2lbs, a miracle baby indeed. The doctor said he wouldn't make it, but here it is 2018 and Dwayne

Dwayne and Jeaninne moved into Whispering Winds at first sight. After a short time of being together, they knew their love was strong enough for marriage and were

fire took place in one of the buildings attached to theirs, burning down 3 business's all together. This didn't stop them; the Wagner's rebuilt in a new location and reopened in 1971, they even added on another business, Wagner's Beauty Shop. In 1972 Dwayne added on one more business to the family name, Wagner Drilling Co. Page 3 Josiah Eckersley I hope everyone had a happy Easter! I am currently looking to expand the variety of summer soups that we offer as well as the variety of bread available at lunch time. If in May of 2017. They had visited a few other facilities before coming here, but knew as soon as they walked into the door this was going to be the place they call home. Bend Police Department



got his drivers license, and loves to talk about playing basketball and video games. Give him a high-5 when you

As always, if you have any questions come and see me in

Beth Davidson, Dining Room Manager

FROM THE DINING ROOM

"April showers bring May flowers". It's spring time

everyone. I hope you all have adjusted to the time change

April 2018 541-312-9690

Megan

Teeter

Dining

Room

St. Patty's



the Dining room.

CELEBRATING

OUR GREATEST

ASSETS

WW EMPLOYEES

Day at WW

> APPRECIATION Tuesday, April 17th 3:00 pm

VOLUNTEER

Alan Smeeth 4-3 Pat Haack 4-6 Ann Boyer 4-7

APRIL

BIRTHDAYS

Herb Hansen 4-2

Dorothy Thomas 4-11 Val Emmert 4-14 Glenda Turner 4-22

LISA'S WORKOUT Reasons To Use A Personal Trainer Do you want to begin exercising but don't know where to start? Have you exercised in the past only to give up after a few weeks? Using a personal trainer is a good way to overcome these bumps in your road to improved health and wellness. Keep reading to discover more good reasons to use the free Whispering Winds personal trainer (Lisa). Most of us work harder in the presence of others. Having a

trainer by your side can provide the encouragement, energy and motivation you need to jumpstart your routine. A trainer can also help you set goals, create a plan to accomplish them and

Do you find it difficult to stick with a program or habit? A trainer can hold you accountable and help you overcome all the excuses you might use to avoid your commitment to exercise.

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

Michael & Judith Medeck 4-21

proper exercise technique can improve your results and prevent annoying injuries. **Training With Medical Conditions** Exercise is beneficial for preventing or managing many common chronic conditions such as diabetes, heart disease and hypertension. However, exercising with a medical condition requires additional precautions. A knowledgeable trainer with

painful, it is worth working with a trainer to be certain that you

are moving in a safe and effective way. Taking the time to learn

experience training clients with chronic conditions can design

HISPERING

From the Manager's Desk April is National Volunteer Month and I would like to

about you, but I am ready to see the sunshine, the green grass and the flowers blooming. If you are interested in having a garden box please let the front desk know so we

are sure to have one for everyone.

recognize our volunteers. presentation.

take this opportunity to thank our amazing residents for your help throughout the year in making WW the BEST retirement community in Central Oregon. Please join me on April 17th at 3:00 p.m. in the Activity Room to help On Wednesday, April 25th at 10:00 a.m. Lt. Joe DeLuca will be here to discuss Scam Prevention. I have had a couple of residents who have reported receiving some suspicious calls and I encourage you to attend this

It is also that time of year again..... Spring!! I don't know

We Can Do It

H

0

Z

S

H

Whispering Winds Retirement, Central Oregon's leader in distinctive retirement lifestyles for active, independent seniors. Experience the lifestyle opportunities for yourself. Visit us today for lunch and a tour.

Dining Room: **Beth Davidson** Ron Hillard **Charlene Vieaux** Erik Kubat **Active with Charlene** Rather than celebrate Easter with bunnies, Australians Room instead of the Activity Room, same time as celebrate with the Easter Bilby, Also called rabbitnormal... 10:30 am. Also, Thursday, April 19th Bingo bandicoots. While the Easter Bilby might sound strange will again be moved to the Ponderosa Room at 10:30 to anyone unfamiliar with it, others countries have am. Thank you all for patience and understanding. their own, even weirder versions of the Easter Bunny. Meet me at the Meeting! Women's Group will meet In most of France, children believe that flying church in the Fireside Room on April 9th. Men's Group will bells travel to the Vatican and bring back chocolate meet on April 12th, also in the Fireside Room. Band of treats in time for Easter Sunday. In Sweden, kids dress Brothers will continue to meet in the Juniper Room every up as wizards and witches rather than bunnies. And in

Switzerland, the Easter Cuckoo (bird) is a symbol of the spring holiday. However you celebrate Easter, I hope everyone enjoyed the Brunch and Music.

This month we have a few new events on the calendar... Andrea Brown will be giving a "Living Life to the Fullest" lecture in the Activity Room on April 5th at 2:00. On April 17th we would like to take the time to celebrate all our Volunteers here at Whispering Winds.

Crown City String Quartet and Larry Rauch. Joining us for Wine Socials will be guest musician Ken Johnson and the Jazz trio "Just Three Guys." I hope everyone is enjoying Jo Tarantino Monday afternoons. He volunteers to come in most Mondays to play the piano from 12-1pm in the Dining Room. I have heard so many wonderful things about his talents. Join me the next time you see him in the Dining Room and give him a warm hearted "thank you!" Page 2

HISPERING

INDS

married that year. This year they will be celebrating their 68th Anniversary. Jeaninne was a young bride at the age of 16, and even finished school. Within the 1st year of

1978. Jeaninne was a stay at home mom for their 2 girls, Dwayne on the other had "did it all" he was a well driller, furniture salesmen and the family even owned a floral shop. Wagner's Flowers is what it was called, and it was definitely a family business. Both Dwayne and Jeaninne worked in the shop right along with their 2 girls. "Family comes first and it was a good business to have especially with having the girls. The two girls hated it because they had to deliver flowers." Jeaninne said with a laugh. In 1970 the family hit a tragic downfall with the shop. A

anyone has any suggestions they would like to share with me, I encourage you to join the Food Committee the last Thursday of every month. Hope everyone has a wonderful

spring!



It's a lot harder to skip the gym when you know someone is waiting for you. Confidence The gym can be intimidating. Working with a trainer allows you to become confident with how to perform exercises, use machines and navigate the facility. After a few sessions, you will feel ready to tackle those on your own. Even better, an ego boost during exercise can promote stronger self-confidence, which can help you stick with your exercise program over the long term. **Avoid Injury** If you are new to exercise or find that some movements are

celebrate the day you reach them.

Consistency

Our bodies change as we age. Perhaps the exercises you used to do no longer work with your body, or maybe you've stopped seeing results. A trainer can help you adjust or adapt your program as you age, which will allow you to maintain

functionality and strength.

Page 5

a program that ensures your safety and provides a positive exercise experience. **Aging Gracefully**

Wishing you a Happy Spring! Carrie Kasch, General Manager

Join us in celebrating our amazing Whispering Winds volunteers. Celebration in the Activity Room

ROSIE the RIVETER Event Honors the Women Who Kept Us Going